
Dear Committee Members,

I strongly OPPOSE Senate Bill 554, which terribly restricts responsible, law abiding gun owners, and creates very real legal 
jeopardy for those attempting to simply exercise their rights in a conscientious manner.  No one wants to be arrested on a 
technicality when they are just trying to do what is right for the safety of themselves and their loved ones.  But that is exactly what 
this measure would do.

This bill is a  "solution" in search of a problem.  What evidence is there that any law abiding person (i.e. CHL holder) has ever 
caused any problem, violence or crime that would require these restrictions?

I thank you in advance for your consideration.


